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From: Cody, Catherine (HSS - Quality & Nursing Directorate)  
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 2:19 PM 
To: <redacted s40(2)> Correspondent  
Subject: RE: Uplift in support payments 
 

Dear <redacted s40(2)> Correspondent 

Thank you for your email. 
 
The UK Government is currently working with the devolved administrations to 
consider next steps in relation to Sir Brian Langstaff’s recent Second Interim Report. 
 
Work on Sir Robert Francis’ Compensation Study Framework is with the UK 
Government for consideration . 
 
The UK Government will provide updates when it is in a position to do so. 
Thanks 
Catherine  
 
Catherine Cody 
Uwch Rheolwr Polisi/ Senior Policy Manager  
Cyfarwyddiaeth Ansawdd a Nyrsio/Quality and Nursing Directorate 
Y Grŵp Iechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol/ Health and Social Services Group 
Llywodraeth Cymru/ Welsh Government 
<redacted s40(2)>  

 
From: <redacted s40(2)> Correspondent 
Sent: 16 April 2023 18:27 
To: Cody, Catherine (HSS - Quality & Nursing Directorate) <Catherine.Cody@gov.wales> 
Subject: Uplift in support payments 
 
 
Hi Catherine please could you tell me if Welsh government are working with the other governments 
on implementing the uplift in payments as recommended in Sir Robert Francis report and with Sir 
Brian saying he agrees with Sir Robert Francis report would really appreciate if you could update me 
on Welsh government's working in this please kind regards <redacted s40(2)> Correspondent 
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